
2021	Tech4Good	Denver	Annual	Survey	

A	few	weeks	ago,	we	asked	you	to	take	our	annual	survey	and	help	us	plot	our	path	for	2021	and	
beyond.	Thank	you	to	everyone	who	gave	us	their	valuable	feedback	on	the	topics	of	interest	for	our	
future	events	as	well	as	recommending	names	of	potential	presenters.	Here	are	some	other	key	lessons	
we	learnt	from	the	survey:	

• “Learning	new	skills”	is	the	main	reason	why	you	attend	Tech4Good	forums	and	webinar,	closely	
followed	by	“networking	with	other	non-profit	professionals”.	

• You	prefer	“presentations	by	experts	at	live	events”	and	“webinar	presentations”	over	other	
event	formats.		

• Most	survey	participants	are	interested	in	joining	a	Tech4Good	Denver	Online	Community	that	
provides	online	resources	for	non-profits	and	an	open	forum	to	collaborate.		

• Email	from	Tech4Good	is	your	overwhelmingly	preferred	way	to	hear	from	us	about	our	events.	

Congratulations	to	Theresa	Bucci,	Leadership	for	Educational	Equity,	for	winning	the	$25	Amazon	gift	
card.	Again,	to	everyone	who	took	the	time	to	participate	in	the	survey	–	THANK	YOU!		

	

Pranav	Shrestha,	Tech4Good	Denver,	Board	Member	
pranav.shrestha@tech4good.org		


